
TELLING OUR STORY

Everyday, greatness happens in our classrooms. We have stories of accomplishment, triumph, 
perseverance, and academic excellence. 

Share your Xenia Community Schools story so we can share it with the community. We accept story 
ideas from everyone: staff, administrators, parents, students, families, business leaders, organizations and 
clubs, and community members. We share stories on our website, in publications such as newsletters, 
flyers and brochures, on our social media channels, and with our local media partners. 

We will take any and all ideas - there is never a bad idea. It’s often hard for teachers to brag on 
themselves, but we really want you to do just that. Do you have a classroom project that goes beyond 
paper or computer, gets students up and moving around, doing their work in unique or innovative ways? 
We want to know about it. 

Submit your story by filling out the form below. Scan it and email it to the Communications Office (send to 
wplanicka@xenia.k12.oh.us), or print it out and send it in the inter-office mail to the Central Office, or put it 
in the mail with a stamp and send to: Xenia Community Schools, Attn: Communications Coordinator, 819 
Colorado Drive, Xenia, OH 45385.

MY NAME:

WHICH SCHOOL BUILDING OR PROGRAM/CLUB?

EMAIL ADDRESS:

PHONE NUMBER:

WHAT IS THE STORY: 

DO YOU HAVE PHOTOS: 

HAS THIS STORY ALREADY HAPPENED OR IS IT COMING UP? GIVE DATE, TIME, PLACE: 


